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Public Notice 
 

 

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER 

 

INVITATION FOR QUOTES 

 

CONTAMINATION WASTE SITE CLEAN-UP 

 

The Town of Westminster is accepting quotes in accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. 

Chapter 149 to hire a Licensed Site Professional (LSP) to assist the Board of Health in 

interpreting and analyzing information produced by the Potentially Responsible Party’s LSP at 

the Bean Porridge Hill Rd PFAS contamination site.  

 

Specifications may be obtained from the Health Department, 11 South St, Westminster, MA 

01473 or by calling (978) 874-7409.  Quotes will be received until 3:00PM, May 29, 2024.  

Quotes may be submitted to Abigail Conlin, by mail, email (aconlin@westminster-ma.gov), 

deliver in hand at the Board of Health office and must be based on the scope of work provided. A 

resume, three references and hourly rate or price list for LSP services, required to be submitted 

 

Prevailing wage rates apply.   

 

The Town reserves the right to accept or reject in whole or in part, any or all quotes and to take 

whatever other action deemed necessary to be in the best interest of the Town. 

 

Scope of Work for IFQ: 

 

Some of the responsibilities of this hired LSP will be to interpret the data presented in the weekly 

IRA reports, quarterly reports, and any State correspondence.  

 

This person will have the experience and education to interpret and make judgements based on 

the reported data. The LSP will be expected to provide guidance and suggestions on the process 

of drilling wells within the PFAS study zone and provide us insight into some of the more 

technical aspects of the cleanup.  

 

The hired LSP will be a resource for residents with questions or concerns, and will be available 

to work with the PIP group established for this Site.  

 

The Board of Health would like to see more specific projects such as outreach to residents who 

may be in the area, but have not provided the LSP of record access to their homes for testing and 



installing of filtration.  There are also those who may have initially provided access, but have 

since stopped responding to the LSP of record’s requests to access properties to continue testing. 

 

The hired LSP will also be required to review and compile all Crocker Pond data, to help answer 

any questions the public has and to create educational information for the public. The LSP would 

also be required to attend as many bi-monthly Board of Health meetings as feasible within the 

grant period, so that they are involved in the discussion of PFAS and are available to answer 

questions posed by the Board.  

 

At the end of the grant year, the hired LSP will be responsible for writing up a report to submit to 

the Board of Health that includes any areas of concern, as well as any suggestions to the Board 

on moving forward with this site.  

 

 

Town of Westminster 

Stephanie Lahtinen 

Town Administrator/ 

Chief Procurement Officer 
 


